
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF LEE TOWNSHIP 

           PLANNING COMMISSION, WHICH TOOK PLACE ON TUESDAY,  

FEBRUARY 4, 2014 

 7:00 P.M., LEE TOWNSHIP HALL, MIDLAND, MICHIGAN 

 

PRESENT: Planning Commissioners- Tom York,  Mari Spraull, Mike Spitnale and Laura Dawson 

 

ABSENT:  Linda Taylor excused absence. 

 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Six Township residents were in attendance for our 6:00 pm community  

sharing time and the meeting. 

 

       Open Time:    Mari Spraull called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm  

       Minutes:   Tom York made a motion to approve the January 7, 2014 minutes as written. 

Mike Spitnale seconded the motion. All in favor. 

 

Mari Spraull made a motion to amend the agenda to accommodate the township residents in 

attendance, giving them time to express their ideas and concerns for the updating of our Master Plan. 

Laura Dawson seconded the motion. All in favor. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE:  Any correspondence was presented to all members and will be used  with all 

other comments for the updating of the Master Plan. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT:  Issues discussed were Blight, curbside/ compactor, Natural Gas,  

High Speed Internet and phase II of the Water. 

 

TOPIC OF DISCUSSION:   

 

Old Business: The Updating of the Master Plan. The Planning Commission is asking the Township 

residents to help by getting involved with this process. Your ideas are important. If any of these 

great ideas are to be put in place we will need your help. What improvements do you want to see 

happen? 

 

New Business: Mari Spraull and Laura Dawson shared information from a few of the classes they 

attended at the MTA conference. 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  Tom York made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mike Spitnale seconded the 

motion. All in favor.  Meeting was adjourned at 8:25 pm. 

 

 

 

Submitted by Laura Dawson 

 

Planning Commission Secretary 

 


